JCEP Extension Leadership Conference & First Timer Scholarship
Application
Will Ferguson (FL), NEAFCS Staff

The JCEP Extension Leadership Conference will be held February 10-
12, 2021. Due to the pandemic, budgetary issues, and travel
restrictions, the 2021 JCEP ELC will be a virtual conference. Because

they are still finalizing the meeting in a virtual format, registration for JCEP ELC will not
open until late November.

We will be opening the JCEP Extension Leadership Conference First Timer Scholarship
application soon. As a reminder, this scholarship is open for Affiliate Presidents,
President-Elects, or designee only. Please keep an eye on the website and your inbox
for further details as they become available!

If you are interested in learning more about why you should attend the ELC, click here.


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Dh7gX8pyoTgzCg8cdZKUkgiB2nNGHDSt/view?usp=sharing

